
 

 

Ciclovía VI: From Park to Park “Celebrate beautiful Baltimore” 
Frequently Asked Questions 

When will the streets be closed and when will they re-open? Sunday 22 May, noon to 4PM. 

Where does the route go? 1. Begin at Roland Park Country School, proceed south on Roland Avenue; 2. merge 

left onto W. University Parkway, continue southbound; 3. Turn right (westbound) onto Tudor Arms Avenue; 4.Jog 
right (west) onto 37th Street, one block; 5. Turn left (southbound) from 37th Street onto Beech Avenue; 6. Turn left 
(eastbound) onto 34th Street, merge onto Gilman Terrace (optional); 7. Bear left (southbound) onto Remington 
Avenue, one block; 8. Turn right (westbound) onto Wyman Park Drive, cross Sisson St, continue to Druid Hill Park. 

I live on the route. Do I need to move my car and if so, by when and to where? Cars along route must be 
moved before 11AM Sunday. Cars may be parked on northbound W. University Pkwy and Roland 
Avenue or on adjacent side streets. You may also use one of the designated parking sites (see below). 

What happens if I don't move my car?  City Police Dept. will have the car towed. 

Is Ciclovía VI open to people from outside the area? Yes, all are welcome! 

Where can I park? Parking is available in the Johns Hopkins University parking ramp at 40th Street and 
Keswick Road. Cars may also park at Roland Park Elementary and Middle School, 5207 Roland Ave.  

Can I ride my bike to the event along city streets? Yes. The route map posted on Roland Park’s ciclovía 
website, at http://www.rolandpark.org/Ciclovia.html, shows the bike lanes and sharrows (shared lanes) 
that lead to the event’s route. 

Are skateboards, rollerblades, strollers, wheelchairs allowed? Yes. Any non-motorized means of 

conveyance will be permitted. Ciclovía VI is for everyone, especially children and their families. There will 

be ample space for strollers along the route. 

Is the route handicap accessible? Yes. 

Will there be food and water available along the route? Yes, food and refreshments will be available along 
the route (Starbucks and Eddie’s at Roland Ave and Deepdene Road). Other restaurants within walking 
distance of the course can be found on Cold Spring Lane, in Hampden and Remington neighborhoods.  

Are there bathrooms along the route? No. 

What if it rains? The event is rain or shine, but we’re hoping for beautiful spring weather! 

How can I help? We need at least 100 volunteers to help us ensure the safety of participants along the 

route. If you’d like to help out for a 1-2 hour shift, please send us a message through our Facebook page, 

at https://www.facebook.com/events/1740640296211994/ 

To learn more about Ciclovía VI: From Park to Park, go to www.rolandpark.org/Ciclovia.html or 

www.facebook.com/pages/Bmore-Streets-for-People/121281651312486 

Contacts:  

Mike McQuestion:  mike.mcquestion@gmail.com  443-912-7655  

Rob Bennett:   robdesign@gmail.com  410-258-2543  
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